Please provide the following information:

Please would you provide me with copies of any information held relating to street lighting and proposed replacements in Cumberland Row, New King Street and Great Stanhope Street in Bath during the last twelve months. This to include any correspondence - including emails or records of discussions - with councillors, council officers, suppliers and contractors.

Response

We can confirm that all information held has already been communicated to you. Any discussions between Officers and the Cabinet Member that may have taken place have not been in a formal meeting and are not recorded.